## PRESS RELEASE

CONTACT: Mayor's Office 861-5301 13 March, 2017

## WOODBINE MUNICIPAL ALLIANCE HOLDS QUARTERLY MEETING

**Woodbine**—Mayor William Pikolycky reminds the community that the Woodbine Municipal Alliance will hold its quarterly meeting on Thursday, March 23, 2017, at 5:30 pm, at the Woodbine Municipal Building, 501 Washington Avenue, Woodbine. Temerity Berry of Cape Assist will be doing a training presentation on "Power of a Parent in Reducing Underage Drinking".

The meeting is open to the public and all are invited to attend.

"We encourage potential members of the Alliance to attend as well as urging all Board members to take advantage of this excellent training opportunity," urged and encouraged Mayor Pikolycky.